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I am a permanent employee, working as a Security Officer, currently earning around

$23 per hour.

I am 58 years old and have been working rotating shift work for 30 odd years.  I work

12 hour shifts every other weekend.  This is what makes the difference to earning a

reasonable living.

If penalty rates were abolished I simply would not work weekends.  There would be

absolutely no incentive for people to give up their family and social lives

My weekends are important to me because I get to spend time with the people I love

who work Monday - Friday type jobs.  I only can do this every other week.  



I urge the committee to keep penalty rates.  Penalty rates in my industry is what

encourages people to work the unsociable hours.  Why expect people to do it for

nothing?  
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